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President's Corner
October was a busy month and also an exciting one. First, as a part or our 
goal to stay healthy, I challenged the Sorors to walk 31 miles in support of 
Breast Cancer Awareness month.  Secondly, we hosted our bi-annual gala to 
a max capacity crowd where this year’s theme was “Harlem Nights”. The 
decorations were fabulous!  During the gala, we provided a check to the 
Executive Director of Student’s Without Moms (SWM) to help the 
organization continue the support they provide for students to keep them in 
school.  And finally, we were able to provide school supplies to a lucky 
teacher and his students. I want to recognize the Sorors of Zeta Epsilon Pi for 
their outstanding work.  It is because of their tireless efforts as well as the

Sincerely,
Madam Founder Reisho, President

contributions of their valuable time and talents that we 
continue to succeed. 

As we enter the holiday season, we generally look forward 
to spending time with our families and fellowshipping with 
one another.  If you find yourself alone, phone a friend or 
call your sister-girl.      Call on me sister, when you need a 
hand, we all need somebody to lean on…

ZetaEpsilonPi@

November 2023



If you are interested in serving your community, 
consider joining the ladies of 

Zeta Epsilon Pi Military Wives Sorority Inc.

Please contact the Director of Intake, 
Soror Johnson 

zenpower57@gmail.com
(678) 870-4013

Other Noteworthy News!
ZEΠ would like to recognize Soror Takiba Armstead. Originally 

from Indiana, she currently resides in Georgia with her husband of 
three years. She is the Deuce of her line, Equanimity, and was also 
voted "Soror of the Year" at the Harlem Nights Bi-Annual Charity 
Benefit Gala. She joined ZEΠ because she enjoys sisterhood and 

being connected as a family. She also looks forward to all ZEΠ has 
to offer and to be a part of its positive growth.

ZEΠ is proud to have donated $500 to Students Without Mothers in support of their 
Student Aid Sponsorship Program. Students Without Mothers is a non-profit 

organization whose main purpose is to provide scholarships for college-bound high 
school students who are without their mothers due to death or other unfortunate 

circumstances. If you would like to learn more about them or to donate, please visit 
their website.

https://studentswithoutmothers.org/

Nov. 20th - Soror Bliss | Nov. 23rd - Soror Paz | Nov. 30th - Soror Nawa
Happy Birthday

ZetaEpsilonPi@



ZetaEpsilonPi

October Community Service

@

3rd Bi-Annual Charity Benefit Gala

Donating school supplies to 
Shiloh Middle School

Sorors walking 31 miles for 
Breast Cancer Awareness Month


